THE PINNACLE GROUP INC

167 Tampa Ave E, Unit 712
Venice, FL 34285
Telephone: 941.244.0982
Wireless: 307.690.3889
E-fax: 800.305.7985

E-mail: pinnacle@blissnet.com

May 2, 2013

Ms. Barcy McNeal

Chief of Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Attention: Docketing Division

Re: Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI “In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation into
Intrastate Carrier Access Reform Pursuant to Sub S.B. 162

Case No. 13-0750-TP-ATA and 90-5012-TP-TRF.

Dear Ms. McNeal:

The purpose of this letter is to withdraw the revised tariff pages filed on May 1, 2013. Thank you for your
assistance. If you have any questions, please contact me at 941.244.0982.

Respectfully Submitted,

2

Kyt Rupeiks
The Pinnacle Group Inc



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/2/2013 10:16:14 AM

Case No(s). 10-2387-TP-COl

Summary: Notice of withdrawal for filed tariff pages submitted May 1, 2013 associated with
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